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EMERGENCY LEAK REPAIR WORK DISRUPT  

WATER SUPPLY IN SECTIONS OF ST. ELIZABETH 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to apologise to customers in Santa Cruz Town,  

section of Crane Road, section of Parottee, New Town and surrounding areas for the disruption  

in their water supply, due to a broken 8” main on High Street Main Road in Santa Cruz.   

 

Every effort is being made to complete the necessary repair work and restore water by 7:00 

pm today.  

 

The NWC regret any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and understanding of 

its valued customers.  

 

-End- 

 

 


